FREEDOM OF INFORMATION ACT 2000
Your request for information has now been considered and the Council’s response to your questions is shown below.

You asked:

I am sending this request under the Freedom of Information Act to ask for the information outlined below.
Q1. What is the name of your local authority? 

Leicester City.
Q2. What was your original allocated high needs budget for 2019/20? 

£47,321k after recoupment.
Q3. What was your total high needs spending at the end of the financial year 2019/20? (Please confirm the amount of any underspend/overspend.)

£53,947k   Overspend £6,626k.
Q4. What was your original allocated high needs budget for 2020/21? 

£54,065k after recoupment.
Q5. What is the predicted total high needs spending for the financial year 2020/21? (Please confirm the amount of any underspend/overspend.)

£60,216k overspend £6,151k.
Q6. For the following financial years have you transferred any funding from the early years block, schools block or central school services block into the high needs block? (Please confirm how much was transferred.)

2019/20 

No.
2020/21 

No.
Q7. Have you sought permission from the Department for Education to move more than 0.5% from DSG to high needs in the current financial year 2020/21? 

No.
Q8. What is the allocated high needs budget for 2021/22? (If known) 

£60,153k after recoupment.
Q9. What is the predicted total high needs spending for the financial year 2021/22? (Please provide an estimate if any underspend/overspend.)

£65,025k  overspend £3,254k.
Q10. Please add any further comments which would help us understand the demands and pressures on your high needs budget.  

We need the Government to adequately fund the growing demand for SEN which we have to provide.
You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, please write, explaining your grounds of appeal, to: 

Internal Review

Information Governance & Risk
Email: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk
